
   NOTICE FOR PRIORITY-IV CANDIDATES :  
AFMS MOP UP PG COUNSELING 2022  

(THROUGH NEET PG-2022) 
 
 
1. The AFMS Mop Up PG counseling 2022 will be conducted shortly. Candidates 

registered in the 1st round counselling and opted for AFMS and not holding any seats and 

candidates registered fresh for Mop Up round counseling  and opted for AFMS are eligible to 

attend this counselling.  

 

2. Priority-IV Candidates( Ex-AFMS SSC Officers) desirous of attending AFMS PG 

counseling 2022 are required to forward a scanned copy of following documents by e-mail 

neetpge@gmail.com with the subject ‘NEET PG ROLL NO XYZ : PRIORITY-IV AFMS MOP 

UP COUNSELING NEET PG-2022’.  The documents will be accepted till 16 Nov 2022, 11:59 

PM.  

 

(a) NEET PG-2022 Admit Card. 

(b) Copy of release order from AFMS by DGAFMS/ Concerned Medical Directorate. 

(c) NEET PG- 2022 Score Card. 

(d) Copy of Registration on MCC. 

(e) Resignation Letter (For candidates allotted any seats in any Medical Colleges 

including AFMS Instt.) 

 

3. Please specify the following in the e-mail. 

 (a) E-mail ID registred for NEET PG-2022 with NBE. 

 (b) Mobile No registred with NBE for NEET PG-2022. 

 (c) Alternate Mobile No. 

 (Please note that one of the mobile nos provided should have                                                 

 whatsapp installed)  

 

Note : The subject of the e-mail must be as specified at para 2 above. Any requests 

received after the stipulated time will not be accepted. Not abiding with the contents of 

this notice may result in the candidate not being called for the AFMS counseling 2022. 

 

Date: 14 Nov 2022 

mailto:neetpge@gmail.com

